
 

Rob Smith – President, Fitzgerald Auto Malls 
 

Fitzgerald Auto Malls announced the appointment of Rob Smith as President effective Friday, 
September 22, 2023. These changes come as the company transformed into the largest 
dealership group in the nation to become a 100 percent employee-owned company through an 
Employee Stock Ownership Program, known as an ESOP. Long-tenured executive Smith has 
been a part of the Fitzgerald family for over 30 years. 

Smith, formerly Vice President, started at the Company 33 years ago. His first position at 
Fitzgerald Auto Malls was in sales and in no time, he proved himself and moved his way up to 
service and senior management. Smith led the organization to the achievement of ISO9001 
Quality management certification. Following this accomplishment, Smith moved into key 
executive roles for JJF Management in 2003. Smith has also performed the role of Executive 
Vice President over the past years. 

Fitzgerald Auto Mall is a leading automotive dealership group known for its exceptional 
customer service and extensive selection of vehicles. With multiple locations, Fitzgerald Auto 
Mall offers a wide range of new and used cars, trucks, and SUVs to cater to diverse customer 
needs. Committed to community engagement and philanthropy, Fitzgerald Auto Mall actively 
supports various charitable organizations and initiatives. Fitzgerald Auto Malls is family founded, 
and employee owned. 


